
 
 

 
 

 
 

Legal Notice 
 

 

TOWN OF BRIDGEWATER 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 The Board of Finance of the Town of Bridgewater will hold a Public Hearing on 
the 2022–2023 municipal budget Thursday, May 5, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Bridgewater 
Senior Center, 132 Hut Hill Road.  Copies of the budget are available for inspection at 

the Bridgewater Town Clerk’s Office, 44 Main Street South, Bridgewater, CT 06752. 
 

 
 
Tom Presby, Chairman 

 
 
Dated at Bridgewater this 14th day of April, 2022 


